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CMA Bulletin 

 
 

To:  CMA MEMBERS 

No:   BU171 

Title:   System Status Page 

Purpose:  For Information 

Expiry date: 17th September 2025 

From:   CMA 

Date:   17th September 2025

 

 
Dear all, 
 
As part of the September 2025 Release, we have successfully introduced a new Central Systems 
Status Page on our website.  The new page is now live, and can be accessed by any user looking for 
an update on system availability, or to check for any planned Central Systems maintenance.   
 
You can access the page via: 

• Direct URL: https://www.cmascotland.com/systems-status/ 
• The “Systems Status” link in the top navigation menu of the CMA website as shown below. 

 

 
There has been no impact or downtime to the CMA website as a result of this change. 
 
If you have any questions in relation its functionality, please feel free to reach out to us via the 
normal enquiries mailbox (enquiries@cmascotland.co.uk). 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
CMA Scotland 
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